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Harvest 2022 at Christ Church C of E Primary School, Moreton 

It is that time of year again to celebrate Harvest, to give thanks and share the wonderful things that God has given us! 

Please find details below of how we will be celebrating Harvest this year: 

1. As in previous years, we will again be receiving Harvest collections to donate to Charles 

Thompson Mission, Birkenhead and Wirral Foodbank. These organistations support local 

people in need; be they local families in times of crisis, the elderly or thse who find themselves 

homeless. If you are able, we would request that each child donates at least one item of 

food that we can give to these worthwhile charities.  

We ask that each group from pre-school to Y6 bring their donations into school so we 

can build up a collection in the hall before they are collected. Please can these donations 

be sent into school during the week between Monday 17th October – Thursday 20th 

October. These donations will be collected on Friday 21st October by the named charities.  
 

2. Experience Harvest in School 

Children will be having a day of reflection on Monday 17th October and will all take part in Experience Harvest. This will 

include looking at Harvest of the grain, flock, earth, sea and garden. This is always a special time for children and staff 

to come together for a period of thinking and praying whilst understanding and appreicating the different values that 

harvest teaches us: patience, peace, humility, joy and generosity. Please look out for photos and updates on our twitter 

page: @CCMPrimary 

 

3. Harvest Celebrations at Church 

We are excited to be leading our Harvest church services at Christ Church Parish Church on Friday 21st October. We 

do hope you are able to join us - the timings of the services on Friday 21st October are: 

 

9.30-10.15am – FS2, Year 1 and Year 2 

10.30-11.15am – Year 3 and Year 4 

11.30-12.15am – Year 5 and Year 6 

 

Our pre-school children have been busy singing harvest songs and have made a video of their harvest activities to be 

played as part of our infant service. This will be circulated to their families at the end of this half term, we hope they 

enjoy watching their celebrations!  

 

3. Half term 

Don’t forget that school closes for half term on Friday 21st Octber.  Pupils return on Monday 31st October 2022. Have a 

happy and healthy half term break. 

 

We have had a busy and happy start to the new school year, thank you for all of your continued support. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Amanda Donelan 

 

Mrs Donelan 

Headteacher 


